
Homeless Services Center Needs Help! 

 
 

 
A recent city-wide survey listed homelessness as the number one issue in Santa 
Cruz, and the Homeless Services Center is at risk of losing future funding!  It is 
urgent that we improve our community impact, otherwise we will be forced to limit 
our Day Services hours or eliminate programs.  
 
The solution is simple: 
 

Respect our Community 
Leave no trace 

Pack your trash and pick up litter 
Obey the law 

 

Respect our Neighborhood 
Respect our “No-Impact Zones” 

Do not panhandle on the River St. and Hwy 1 Intersection 
Use crosswalks and be courteous to others 

 

Respect our Organization 
Adhere to our Policies and Procedures 
Volunteer to help improve our campus 

Support our staff- they have a difficult job! 
 



Respect Each Other 
Tell others about HSC’s potential funding loss! 
Encourage everyone to be a part of the solution 
Do not ruin it for those who need our services 

 
 
Please join our efforts to improve our neighborhood impact and show a 100% 
improvement by October 12, 2010.   Then join us for a Homeless Services Center 
Town Hall meeting to discuss the progress that we have made and the future of 
our services: 
 

Town Hall Meeting: 
October 12, 2010 

8:00 a.m.  
Dining Hall 


